
District 1-Hastings Brentwood Monthly Report 

For the July 17, 2018 meeting  

Public Safety Committee, City of Burnaby 

District 1 Report  

 Ms. Lisa Bruschetta will be the District 1 CPAC representative attending the Public Safety Committee 

Meetings. Ms. Sue From will chair District 1 CPAC meetings.  

 The RCMP reminded CPAC members to pass on the message to lock vehicles and to not leave items in the 

vehicles (or at least keep them out of sight, but better no not leave anything in vehicles). Also if residents 

are subject to a break and enter or theft from auto, to make sure to account for all keys, key fobs, and 

garage door openers for thieves can come back later and use these to gain entry or steal vehicles. 

 District 1 welcomes Constable Bryan Moreton to District 1 and wish Constables Paulo Mota and Bill Kwan 

well in careers at their new posts in District 2 and in the Richmond Detachment, respectively.  

 Merchants along Hastings Street continue to have issue with drivers speeding east bound in the alleys, 

parallel to Hastings Street, during rush hour in attempts to get ahead of traffic on Hastings Street. The 

speeding down the alleys start at around 2:30 PM and is a real safety issue.  

 Merchants have reported incidents of graffiti in alleys and on garbage bins in the vicinity of Hastings Street. 

The City anti-graffiti coordinator is quick to deal with the graffiti to discourage further vandalism by graffiti. 

 Upcoming events in District 1  

 Giro di Burnaby, starting at 5:30 PM Thursday July 12, 2018 

 Grand opening of the Willingdon Linear Park, 10:30 AM – 2:30 PM, July 21, 2018 

 “Crave the Heights” promotes local restaurants, August 16-21, 2018. Live music outside select 

restaurants. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Tony Wong, Chair, D1 CPAC 

July 10,  2018 

 

 


